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Comments: I am writing to oppose the current proposal to fast-track expansion of the holland lake lapdogs

complex. I have enjoyed Holland Lake for many years, it is a beautiful and unique place. Though there are

several cabins around the lake, the current regulations have preserved the feeling of wilderness that so many

people have come to cherish about the area. I believe any plans to expand the lodge should go through the

standard EIA processes, and no shortcuts should be taken. This should be researched to exhaustion to keep the

best interest of the public and environment at the forefront, not that of private enterprise. Thank you.


